From: Sara Stewart <sadiejfs@gmail.com>
Date: 30 August 2016 at 18:48
Subject: URGENT - Harrers will not start back on Thursday
To: Susan McIsaac <beithharriers@gmail.com>



Dear All

Unfortunately there has been a mix up with Scottish Athletics and the new coaches PVG information has not been processed properly. This means that the club is unable to start back until this has been sorted out as we do not have sufficient coaches for either class.

We will be in touch in due course with a start date and will keep everyone updated of the situation.

Please except our apologies for this but we could not proceed withput the relevant paperwork and insurance

Yours faithfully

Beith Harriers

